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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Patrick Young, Chief Operations Officer 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF BOUNDARY 

MODIFICATION FOR JORDAN ELEMENTARY AND BUICE 
ELEMENTARY  

 
DATE: August 20, 2019 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The District Operations Department is recommending a boundary modification in the 
Buice Elementary and Jordan Elementary attendance zone.  This recommendation is to 
change one portion of the boundary to run along Evans street down to 87th street. 
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Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Boundary Modifications for Jordan Elementary and Buice Elementary. 


